
Dear Sir / Madam, 
With the approval of the competent authority, the last date 
for Fresh Admission and Re-registration for the January 
2023 session have been extended till 10th March 2023. 
This is for information and wide circulation among the 
prospective learners. Re-registration will continue to be 
done with a late fine of Rs- 200/- as earlier. 
 
Director, Computer Division is requested to update this 
information on the IGNOU website. 
 
Sincerely, 
Dr Himansu K Bose 

Registrar, SRD 

 


